## Milestones

You're welcome to contribute to our Milestones page. It could be an anniversary, graduation or something your club has achieved. Send your photos and information to nsnews@snl.co.nz



In remembrance: Women's International League for Peace and Freedom members Helen Sumich and Ruth Coombes were part of more than 40 people who attended a candlelight peace vigil at the Devonport War Memorial. Members of the community and different peace groups gathered to mark the start of World War I. Devonport peace activist Ruth Coombes says they want people to remember peace is not just the se between wars, but an opportunity to work towards ensuring it never happens ago three ideas behind the event were remembering the casualties of war, ending a response to conflict and working to promote peace.